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An update from Mr. Rubin... 
 
Time goes by so quickly -  we are already at the end of Week 3! Plans are well underway to 
have a Meet the Teacher and open morning to get you into school to share in your children’s 
learning and success. 
 
We are looking forward to after school clubs starting next week and are still looking for parent 
volunteers so if you do have some time on your hands and want to help us, please speak to 
Mrs Jheeta, Ms Feruja, Ms Rashina or me.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and be kind to one another.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

404 Followers on Twitter 
The best way to follow information about the school as it happens is via our 
twitter feed @5tJohnsTower. If we get to 500, it will have to be a non-uniform 
day! 

 
Staff News – Ms Rashina 

 
I am so pleased to welcome back Ms Rashina our Family 

Support and Engagement Officer. Rashina brings with her a 
wealth of experience and knowledge and I know that she 

has already had a number of meetings with parents/carers.  
 

Rashina worked with Denise a couple of years ago so 
knows the school very well. She will be on the gate with our 

Senior Leadership Team on Wednesdays.  
 

She has already updated the notice board and a priority is 
to get some more volunteers into school.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Artis Update 
 

We are so pleased to have Artis in school with us for 
another year. We have a new practitioner working with 

us. The children were pleased to meet ‘Bosh’ who works 
with every class from Early Years up to Year 6. Artis 
integrates the arts into curriculum subjects. For more 

information about their work please click the link. 
https://www.artisfoundation.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.artisfoundation.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our St. John’s 
Family 

 
A warm welcome to our newest child in 

the school. Maksym in Class 5! 
 

Year 4 Update – Mr Smee 
 

Year 4 have been studying the work of the artist 
James Brunt who uses natural material to 

produce inspiring works of art. Class 4 recently 
went over to the allotment to try to create their 

own masterpieces.  
 

They did such a good job that James tweeted 
the class to tell them how impressed he was.  

 
Great job Class 4! 

 
 

Class 6 
Visit to the 

Imperial 
War 

Museum 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


